
January  // 2021
NEWSLETTER

  On behalf 
of all the staff 

at Nestucca Valley SD, 
we wish our Nestucca 
community a safe and 
happy New Year full of 
jjoy, health & love!

Attention Parents of Seniors: 
                       Yearbook Deadlines

Please send quotes & photos to: 
                             SydneyL@nestucca.k12.or.us

Athletics Update from
John Elder2021 is Here!

DUE DATE      WHAT       DETAILS

Friday, March 26  Childhood    Seniors please submit a photo of yourself from your  
            Photo      childhood. Ideally we are looking between 1st-5th grade. 
                     

Friday, May 7    Senior Photo   Seniors can choose to that have their class photo taken 
                     by a photographer of their choosing. This photo can be 
                                          submitted for the yearbook and will be used in lieu of  
                     their school photo. 

  Sports seasons are scheduled
to begin in February.  Fall sports 
are up first, followed by Spring 
then Winter.  

  Basically the plan is to have a 
6 week competitive season for 
eeach, all dependent on what 
happens with Covid restrictions.  

  For Fall athletes this means 
you need to get a Sports Physical 
and fill out the necessary 
paperwork to be ready to begin 
your season on time.  

    Contact Mr. Elder or your 
coaches if you have questions.   

NESTUCCA VALLEY
SCHOOL DISTRICT



Mrs. Albin’s 6th Grade

Just a few photos of the students who dressed up for spirit week!
Spirit Week Snapshots!






